
 

 
 

NETWORK UPDATE – MONDAY, 17TH MARCH 2025 
 
Ballina & Northern Rivers Buslines will operate ALL Regular Route and 
School Bus services on Monday, 17th March 2025. 
 
Ballina and Northern Rivers Buslines would like to thank you for your 
understanding during this recent weather event 

 
 

 
 


